
For Immediate Release
Tuesday, Sept. 27, 2005

Grassley, Baucus Voice Concerns Regarding Katrina Health Needs

WASHINGTON – Sen. Chuck Grassley, chairman of the Committee on Finance, and Sen.
Max Baucus, ranking member, tonight sent the attached letter to Health and Human Services
Secretary Michael Leavitt regarding their pending bill, the Emergency Health Care Relief Act, S.
1716, and the administration’s different approach to meeting the health and welfare needs of
Hurricane Katrina’s victims. 


